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Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi general-purpose AC servo and Mitsubishi Electric 

FA products. 

To improve the obtainability of the structural part for AC servo amplifiers, the part with mounting holes will 

be changed. The appearance of the mounting hole portion will be changed accordingly. We ask for your 

understanding in this matter. This change does not affect the mountability of the servo amplifiers. 

 

1. Target Models 

MR-J4-500_, MR-J4-350_4 (A symbol "_" indicates A, B, or GF.) 

 

2.  Reason for Change 

To improve the obtainability of the structural part. 

 

3. Details of the Change 

The part with mounting holes is changed. The surface of the new part is 

molded instead of being machined, and thus the appearance of the 

mounting hole portion is changed as follows. 

The dimensions of the servo amplifier including the mounting holes 

remain the same. 

 

The photos below 
show the mounting 
hole portion in the 
upper right corner of 
the servo amplifier. 

 

 

Table 1. Appearance of the mounting hole portion 

 Before change After change 

View seen 
from the front 

of the unit 

 

 

Machined surface 

 

 Molded surface 
(Change in surface finish) 

 

 

4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the September 2016 production. 

There may be cases where both the former and new products exist in the distribution stage. 

 


